
 

4398 Pua Loke Street, Lihuʻe, HI  96766 
Phone:  808-245-5400 / Fax:  808-245-5813 

Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Job No. 23-09 
Paua Valley Well Motor Control Center Replacement 

Kauaʻi, Hawaiʻi 
 
 
The Department regrets to inform you that the Department is cancelling the above referenced 
solicitation.  The Chief Procurement Officer has decided that it is in the best interest of the public 
to cancel the solicitation Pursuant to Hawaiʻi Administrative Rules (HAR) §3-122-96(a)(2)(D). 
 
We want to thank you for your time and participation; an opportunity will be given to compete 
on any future procurements of similar construction. 
 
 
Ryan Smith     Joseph E. “Joe” Tait 
Procurement Officer    Manager and Chief Engineer 
rsmith@kauaiwater.org    Chief Procurement Officer 
(808) 245-5436 
 
 
 
 

POSTED:  June 23, 2023 
Via www.kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com  


